
WISCONSIN PUBLIC SERVICE CORPORATION 

P.O. Box 1200, Green Bay, Wisconsin 54305 

August 1, 1980 

Mr. J. A. Hind, Chief 
Safeguards Branch 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region III 
799 Roosevelt Road 
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137 

Dear Mr. Hind: 

Docket 50-305 
Operating License DPR-43 
IE Inspection Report No. 80-13 

The subject report was issued following an inspection of security measures at 

the Kewaunee Nuclear Power Plant conducted by Messrs J. S. Creed and 

J. L. Belanger on June 23-27, 1980. Three items identified as infractions 

and one item identified as a deficiency are cited by this report. The 

attachment to this letter provides our response to these items.  

The attachment to this letter is considered exempt from public disclosure 

according to 10 CFR Section 2.790. It is requested that this document not 

be placed in the Public Document Room.  

Very truly yours, 

E. R. ahews, Vice President 
Power Supply & Engineering 4 1980 
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Attach.  

-ATTACHMENT CONTAINS 
10 CFR 2.790 (d) INFORMATIOSR 

8 0091 50


